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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Lynette Luck <lynetteluck1@btinternet.com>

Sent: 08 September 2022 10:10

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk

Subject: Bulb grant

 

Dear John  

 

Following the judging of the bee highways we have installed at Merrymeet it was suggested by the RHA judges that 

we also plant summer/autumn bulbs to extend the flowering period.  I am therefor writing to ask if it would be 

possible for a grant of £75 to put towards the cost of purchasing such bulbs.  

 

Many thanks for your previous help in establishing the bee highways around the village and can I also say how nice 

the flowers are looking around Liskeard this year.  

 

Regards  

 

Lynette luck  

Secretary  

Merrymeet Residents Association  

Sent via BT Email App 


